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City of Monroe Announces Upcoming Road Closures 

 
WHAT: Temporary Road Closures  
 
WHEN: Monday, June 6, 2022, until further notice.  
              Monday – Saturday 7 AM – 5 PM Daily, until the job is complete. 
 
WHY: To Clean and CCTV the sewer trunk line that runs along Georgia Street   
 
Arcadis, with whom the City of Monroe has a contract, has sub-contracted Doetsch 
Environmental to perform the work. The CCTV and cleaning work will take place at 
Georgia St. between Winnsboro Rd. and Thomas Ave. 
 
Roads will be closed for through traffic from the intersection of Georgia St. and Thomas 
Ave. to Joffre St. Work will progress Northward towards Phillips St. until it reaches 
Winnsboro Rd. 
 
CONTACTS:  Arthur Holland, Project Manager at (318) 376-1346 for further information. 
 
**We understand that this may create a short-term inconvenience. The City of Monroe 
appreciates your patience and reminds you to please drive with caution through the 
construction area. Be on the lookout for work crews and equipment in the work area, and 
please be mindful of all construction signage in the area**. 
 

Best, 
 

 

Michelli Martin  

Media Relations Director 
michelli.martin@ci.monroe.la.us 
318-372-7640 
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